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And Security

Friday, August 26, 2016

The Honorable

Nikki Haley, Governor of South Carolina
Office of Governor

1205 Pendleton Street

Columbie, SC 29201

Dear Governor Haley,

We have written to you before and at this time we are requesting information
concerning the South Carolina Electric and Gas rate increases. SCE&G is again
requesting a large increase in rates, forcing the customers to pay, yet again, for the
nuclear plants construction and all other expenses related to them.

What we are asking of your office is information concerning what your office
has done, or is planning to do in this case. We do not see that the Public Service
Commission is representing the public in any way. Every request for more money
from the customers has been granted in spite of protests and proof that the PSC
should not do so.

The PSC has not represented the interests of the state nor the citizens of SC.
The PSC and the Office of Regulatory Staff (ORS) are paid through your office, by
taxpayers’ money. However, they appear to have no oversight for anything they do.

Y

Sandra Wrj ht
Joe WZZkl



